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More details on the health care campus proposed
for 46th and Market
September 12, 2018

The developers of the sprawling
former Provident Mutual Life
Insurance property at 46th and
Market Streets began a series of
stops at neighborhood groups last
night at the Spruce Hill Community
Association (SHCA) monthly board
meeting to garner support and input
for its proposed health campus.

A partnership between Philadelphia-based commercial developers Iron Stone and the
Public Health Management Corp. (PHMC) will develop the 13-acre site, once slated to
be the new home of the Philadelphia Police Department.

PHMC will run three programs at the site, including a federally funded health center that
will provide primary care and dental services, a public health office and a 20- to 30-bed
overnight site. Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia (CHOP) plans to operate a children’s
mental health services center from the site and several day care providers, including the
YMCA, are interested in opening a large (some 120 children) facility, Andrew Eisenstein
of Iron Stone Real Estate Partners told the SHCA board. 

All of these would be housed in the main building, which is under renovation. Eisenstein
said one of the strengths of his firm’s bid was its plan to move quickly to complete
construction.

“We’re not going to sit on this,” he said. “We’re going to design it and build it.”

The stately main building, complete with a polished cupola, is the focus of the first phase
of the project. The proposal also calls for an outdoor space that includes small retail
establishments selling coffee and food aimed at the more than 500 employees who will
work in the 325,000-square-foot main building, similar to The Porch near 30th Street
Station.

An ordinance still needs to pass through City Council because the property is owned by
the city. That means that Jannie Blackwell, the councilwoman who represents that area,
will have some say in how the project proceeds thanks to the city’s system of
councilmanic prerogative, which gives council members some say over city property sold
in their districts. Eisenstein said Blackwell supports the project, but has made some
recommendations.

More buildings will likely be erected on the site. The site is zoned to allow developers to
build up to 3.5 million square feet, Eisenstein said.

“I don’t think we’ll ever get close to the max zoning,” said Eisenstein.

Eisenstein said the development partners will apply for historic preservation tax credits.

The 19th century pump house – the brick building with the smoke stack on the
southwest corner of the site – is heavily damaged and will likely be demolished,
Eisenstein said.

Related Posts:
Medical marijuana dispensary proposed near 43rd and Walnut;… August 16, 2019

Spruce Hill Community Association hosting Zoom Q&A with… August 4, 2020

Proposal for 278-unit building at 43rd and Chestnut to get… May 19, 2019

Community gets a look at proposed 83-unit apartment building… December 18,
2020

    

1 Comments For This Post

Strongforu Says: 
September 17th, 2018 at 10:26 pm

Whatever happened to the idea of this building becoming the new Philadelphia Police

Headquarters?

Leave a Reply

 Name (required)

 Mail (will not be published) (required)

 Website

Submit Comment

Solve Captcha*

Enter Captcha Here : 

FOLLOW US ON
INSTAGRAM

FOLLOW US:

  

CLASSIFIEDS

The Plumber Guy

Shared Room/Bathroom
for Rent in University
City -- 2 Bed/2 Bath --
Lots of amenities and
utilities!

Certified Nursing
Assistants

R & B PHILLY LEAD
INSPECTIONS LLC.
Fully Licensed, Insured,
And Certified

UPCOMING EVENTS

2022 Music for All Ball -
March 25, 2022 6:30 pm

Play-A-Palooza 2022 -
March 26, 2022 12:00 pm

Resilience & Healing: A
Celebration of Women in
Song - March 27, 2022
3:00 pm

Germantown Spring
Showcase - March 31,
2022 5:00 pm

Rock to the Future
Volunteer Info Session -
April 4, 2022 5:30 pm

RECENT COMMENTS

West Philly on Mechanical
street cleaning coming to
some West and Southwest
Philly neighborhoods

Hermes on Mechanical
street cleaning coming to
some West and Southwest
Philly neighborhoods

Gilbert on Mabrouk!
Manakeesh opens at 45th
and Walnut in West Philly

Chimpskibot on
Construction of six-story
residential building begins
on 4500 block of Chestnut

American Dream on
Monthly community-police
meetings resume after
hiatus, as carjackings
remain an alarming trend

 

Copyright © West Philly Local LLC, 2021 Original News Theme by .

Google+

Embed View on Twitter

Tweets by @WestPhillyLocal

26m

Homeowners can now sign up to stop 
unsolicited offers from real estate brokers 
bit.ly/3N6nq3B
  

 

 West Philly Local Retweeted

Our next community cleanup is fast 
approaching! Sign up to join the effort to 
spruce up the neighborhood with help from 
UCD on April 2nd: 
universitycity.org/blog/spring-cl…
  

West Philly Local
@WestPhillyLocal

University City
@ucdphl

westphilly

co
m

LOCAL
Home Events » Civic Life Food & Drink People COVID-19 Classifieds

 
Like 35

File Your Taxes for Free at E-2le.com

Free IRS tax +ling. E-File your tax return
online at E-+le.com. SHOP NOW

185 31 0 216 

ABOUT / CONTACT SUBSCRIBE ARCHIVE LOG IN

http://www.westphillylocal.com//
javascript:void(0);
http://www.westphillylocal.com/
http://www.westphillylocal.com/events/
http://www.westphillylocal.com/civic-life/
http://www.westphillylocal.com/category/food_drink/
http://www.westphillylocal.com/category/people/
http://www.westphillylocal.com/tag/covid-19/
http://www.westphillylocal.com/classifieds/browse-ads/

